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9th April 2020





[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Carers and children,


I would like to say thank you for the support you have shown the school in the last two weeks. These are unprecedented times and we are not sure how long this situation will continue for. The teachers and staff will continue to set work for the children and I hope you will continue to support your children at home with this, when you can. I am completely aware that this can be difficult when you are working from home and having to supervise your children’s learning at the same time. Please do not feel under pressure to do all the work that is being set. It is there if you need it. The amount of homework you do and when you do it needs to fit into your lives; it is there to support you- not to cause stress!

As you are aware, we will not be setting homework over the Easter holidays but we would like to still do a weekly check-in with you and the children. Please ask your children to check in with their teachers as they have been doing over the last two weeks.

If there is anything we can help you with, please contact us in the following ways:

Sigglesthorne Church of England Primary Academy # 01964 533770

Admin.sig@ebor.academy       
Admin.ris@ebor.academy

Stay safe and we hope to see you all soon.
Kind regards,
Victoria Tippett and the staff at Riston and Sigglesthorne

--
Victoria Tippett
Head of School
Riston Church of England Primary Academy
Sigglesthorne Church of England Primary Academy
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